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like a true daughter of the Clayr. Now, two years past the time when she should
have received the Sight that is the Clayr's birthright, she feels alone,
abandoned, unsure of who she is. Nevertheless, the fate of the Old Kingdom lies in
her hands. With only her faithful companion, the Disreputable Dog, Lirael must
undertake a desperate mission against the growing shadow of an ancient evil. Dive
into a tale of dark magic and destiny. "Riveting. Readers who like their fantasy
intense in action, magisterial in scope, and apocalyptic in consequences will
revel in every word." --Kirkus Reviews (starred review) "Haunting and unusual,
exhaustively and f lawlessly conceived. A must-read for fans of the first book,
Lirael will also fascinate readers new to the series." --SLJ
The Fall Garth Nix 2008 First of a thrilling fantasy adventure series set on the
Dark World, where society is ranked according to its colour clan and the most
precious commodity is light. In all the world there is only one place that ever
sees the sun. A seven-towered castle built upon a mountain high above the desolate
ice lands below. Tal is getting ready for the Day of Ascension - a day when all
the 13-year-old Chosen from the Castle of Seven Towers enter the spirit world of
Aenir. Then his father disappears with the family's Primary Sunstone. Without it,
Tal cannot enter Aenir and bind himself to a Spiritshadow - a guardian being, both
protector and friend. Tal tries to steal a Sunstone, but during his act of
thievery is thrown off the Castle of Seven Towers by a powerful Spiritshadow
Keeper. He falls down to the iceworld below, where he is captured by Icecarls. To
save his life, he must team up with Milla - a Shield-Maiden-in-training - and
offer his aid to the nomads. Which complicates his task immeasurably...
Frogkisser! Garth Nix 2017-02-28 Poor Princess Anya. Forced to live with her evil
stepmother's new husband, her evil stepstepfather. Plagued with an unfortunate
ability to break curses with a magic-assisted kiss. And forced to go on the run
when her stepstepfather decides to make the kingdom entirely his own.Aided by a
loyal talking dog, a boy thief trapped in the body of a newt, and some
extraordinarily mischievous wizards, Anya sets off on a Quest that, if she plays
it right, will ultimately free her land -- and teach her a thing or two about the
use of power, the effectiveness of a well-placed pucker, and the finding of
friends in places both high and low.With Frogkisser!, acclaimed bestselling author
Garth Nix has conjured a fantastical tale for all ages, full of laughs and danger,
surprises and delights, and an immense population of frogs. It's 50% fairy tale,
50% fantasy, and 100% pure enjoyment from start to finish.
Nicholas Sayre and the Creature in the Case Garth Nix 2014-06-25 Six months have
passed since Lirael and Sameth fought off the Destroyer and saved Nicholas Sayre's
life. Still recovering from his horrible ordeal, Nicholas is nonetheless eager to
return to the Old Kingdom and his friends. But first he must endure a country
house party organised by his powerful uncle, with the wealthy, eccentric Dorrance
as the guest of honour. Nick hates the idea, especially since the people there
don't believe in magic or necromancy. Even worse, they have a strange creature
locked up in a display case. Things take a truly horrific turn when Nick is
kidnapped, and his Charter-infused blood is fed to the creature, which promptly
goes on a rampage, drinking blood from anyone it encounters to build its strength.
With the Abhorsen days away and no way to stop a savage, incredibly strong Free
Magic monster, what can Nick do to stop Dorrance and the creature in the case"?"
Clariel Garth Nix 2014-10-14 Award-winning author Garth Nix returns to the Old
Kingdom with a thrilling prequel complete with dark magic, royalty, dangerous
action, a strong heroine, and flawless world building. This epic fantasy adventure
is destined to be a classic and is perfect for fans of Rae Carson, Kristin
Cashore, Scott Westerfeld, and Cassandra Clare. Clariel is the daughter of one of
the most notable families in the Old Kingdom, with blood relations to the Abhorsen
and, most important, to the King. She dreams of living a simple life but discovers
this is hard to achieve when a dangerous Free Magic creature is loose in the city,
her parents want to marry her off to a killer, and there is a plot brewing against
the old and withdrawn King Orrikan. When Clariel is drawn into the efforts to find
and capture the creature, she finds hidden sorcery within herself, yet it is magic
that carries great dangers. Can she rise above the temptation of power, escape the
unwanted marriage, and save the King?
Shade's Children Garth Nix 2010-03-02 From renowned fantasy author of the Old
Kingdom series, Garth Nix, comes a dystopian fantasy perfect for fans of Hunger
Games and Divergent. Imagine a world where your fourteenth birthday is your last
and where even your protector may not be trusted…. In a futuristic urban
wasteland, evil Overlords have decreed that no human shall live a day past their
fourteenth birthday. On that Sad Birthday, the children of the Dorms are taken to
the Meat Factory, where they will be made into creatures whose sole purpose is to
kill. The mysterious Shade—once a man, but now more like the machines he
fights—recruits the few teenagers who escape into a secret resistance force. With
luck, cunning, and skill, four of Shade's children come closer than any to
discovering the source of the Overlords' power—and the key to their downfall. But
the closer they get, the more ruthless Shade seems to become.
Mister Monday (The Keys to the Kingdom #1) Garth Nix 2010-07-01 This is a great
time to reprint the spellbinding start to The Keys to the Kingdom! Best-selling
author Garth Nix creates a magical world and an intriguing mystery in this new
blockbuster series.Seven days. Seven keys. Seven virtues. Seven sins. One
mysterious house is the doorway to a very mysterious world -- where one boy is
about to venture and unlock a number of fantastical secrets. This is another
thrilling, triumphantly imaginative series from Garth Nix, the best-selling author
of THE SEVENTH TOWER, SABRIEL, and LIRAEL.
Mastiff Tamora Pierce 2012-10-23 Beka, having just lost her fiancâe in a slaver's
raid, is able to distract herself by going with her team on an important hunt at
the queen's request, unaware that the throne of Tortall depends on their success.
The Abhorsen Chronicles Garth Nix 2008-12-30 Sabriel Every step brings Sabriel
closer to a battle that will pit her against the true forces of life and death—and
bring her face-to-face with her own destiny. Lirael With only her faithful
companion, the Disreputable Dog, Lirael must undertake a desperate mission under
the growing shadow of an ancient evil, which threatens the fate of the Old
Kingdom. Abhorsen The Abhorsen Sabriel and King Touchstone are missing, and Lirael
must search in both Life and Death for some means to defeat the evil
Destroyer—before it is too late.
Above the Veil Garth Nix 2009 Fourth of the thrilling fantasy adventure series set
on the Dark World, where society is ranked according to its colour clan and the
most precious commodity is light. Tal and Milla are no longer alone in their
quest. They have been joined by the rebel Underfolk led by Crow, Tal's old foe.
But now they must all work together to discover the secrets of the Castle and the
Dark World they all inhabit before it is too late. The darkness is growing deeper.
The shadows are growing stronger. And Tal and Milla are in greater danger than

Death of a Cheerleader (Riverdale, Novel #4) Micol Ostow 2020-05 Betty, Veronica,
Cheryl and the rest of the River Vixens are heading out of town for the weekend on
a cheerleading retreat. So Archie, Jughead and the rest of the guys decide to have
a poker night at La Bonne Nuit. But a storm causes the power to go out, and the
speakeasy goes into lockdown. When the lights come back on, all of the cash is
gone. The thief has to be someone the guys know... but who?
A Dolphin Named Bob Twig C. George 1998-04-04 When Bob the dolphin was born, he
was small and sickly, with an unusual comet-shaped mark on his drooping dorsal
fin. No one at the aquarium expected him to survive. But like his mother, Aster,
Bob was ornery, and he stubbornly struggled to overcome his health problems. And
soon, he loved to leap high into the air and perform tricks. Then one day, Bob
taught himself a new trick-and jumped into more trouble than any other dolphin in
the history of the aquarium. With a dolphin like Bob around, you never know what
will happen!
Lady Knight Tamora Pierce 2007-12-18 The stunning conclusion to the New York Times
bestselling series from the fantasy author who is a legend herself: TAMORA PIERCE.
Victory is not always what it seems. Keladry of Mindelan has finally achieved her
lifelong dream of becoming a knight—but it’s not quite what she imagined. In the
midst of a brutal war, Kel has been assigned to oversee a refugee camp. She’s sure
it’s because Lord Wyldon still doesn’t see her as equal to the men. Nevertheless,
she’s learning the importance of caring for people who have been robbed of their
homes, wealth, and self-respect. Perhaps this battle is as important as the war
with Scanra? When Kel has a vision of the man behind the horrific killing devices
that her friends are fighting without her, will she honor her sworn duty . . . or
embark on a quest that could turn the tide of the war? More timely than ever, the
Protector of the Small series is Anti-Bullying 101 while also touching on issues
of bravery, friendship, and dealing humanely with refugees against a backdrop of
an action-packed fantasy adventure. "Tamora Pierce's books shaped me not only as a
young writer but also as a young woman. She is a pillar, an icon, and an
inspiration. Cracking open one of her marvelous novels always feels like coming
home." —SARAH J. MAAS, #1 New York Times bestselling author "Tamora Pierce didn't
just blaze a trail. Her heroines cut a swath through the fantasy world with wit,
strength, and savvy. Her stories still lead the vanguard today. Pierce is the real
lioness, and we're all just running to keep pace." —LEIGH BARDUGO, #1 New York
Times bestselling author
The Abhorsen Trilogy Garth Nix 1995 Three of the author's epics--"Sabriel,"
"Lirael," and "Abhorsen"--are available in a box set.
Newt's Emerald Garth Nix 2015-10-13 Inspired by the works of Georgette Heyer and
Jane Austen, Garth Nix's Newt's Emerald is a Regency romance with a fantasy twist.
New York Times bestselling author Gail Carriger calls it "charming; quite, quite
charming." After Lady Truthful's magical Newington Emerald is stolen from her she
devises a simple plan: go to London to recover the missing jewel. She quickly
learns, however, that a woman cannot wander the city streets alone without
damaging her reputation, and she disguises herself as a mustache-wearing man.
During Truthful's dangerous journey she discovers a crook, an unsuspecting ally,
and an evil sorceress—but will she find the Emerald?
The Old Kingdom Collection Garth Nix 2014-10-14 Game of Thrones fans will love the
New York Times bestselling Abhorsen series. Sabriel, the first installment in the
series, launched critically acclaimed author Garth Nix onto the fantasy scene as a
rising star. This collection gathers all four titles in the popular series,
including the long-awaited prequel, Clariel. Sabriel: Since childhood, Sabriel has
lived outside the walls of the Old Kingdom, away from the power of Free Magic, and
away from the Dead who refuse to stay dead. But now her father, the Abhorsen, is
missing, and Sabriel must cross into that world to find him. There she confronts
an evil that threatens much more than her life and comes face-to-face with her own
hidden destiny. . . . Lirael: Lirael has never felt like a true daughter of the
Clayr. She doesn't even have the Sight—the ability to see into possible
futures—that is the very birthright of the Clayr. Nevertheless she must undertake
a desperate mission under the growing shadow of an ancient evil—one that threatens
to break the very boundary between Life and Death itself. With only her faithful
companion, the Disreputable Dog, to help her, Lirael must find the courage to seek
her own hidden destiny. Abhorsen: The Abhorsen Sabriel and King Touchstone are
missing, leaving only Lirael—newly come into her inheritance as the Abhorsen-inWaiting—to stop the Destroyer. With only a vision from the Clayr to guide her,
Lirael must search in both Life and Death for some means to defeat the evil
destructor—before it is too late. . . . Clariel: Clariel is the daughter of one of
the most notable families in the Old Kingdom, with blood relations to the Abhorsen
and, most important, to the King. She dreams of living a simple life but discovers
this is hard to achieve when a dangerous creature is loose in the city and there
is a plot brewing against the King. When Clariel is drawn into the efforts to find
and capture the creature, she finds hidden sorcery within herself, yet it is magic
that carries great dangers.
Abhorsen Garth Nix 2004-01-20 Orannis the Destroyer has been freed And only
Lirael, newly come into her inheritance as the Abhorsen-in-Waiting, has any chance
of stopping it. She and her companions -- Sam, the Disreputable Dog, and Mogget -have to take that chance. If Orannis's unspeakable powers are unleashed, it will
mean the end of all Life. With the help of her companions and a vision from the
Clayr to guide her, Lirael must search in both Life and Death for some means to
defeat the Destroyer -- before it is too late. . . .
Goldenhand Garth Nix 2016-10-04 The long-awaited fifth installment in Garth Nix’s
New York Times bestselling Old Kingdom series, for readers who enjoy series by Rae
Carson, Kristin Cashore, Scott Westerfeld, and Cassandra Clare. Goldenhand takes
place six months after the events of Abhorsen and follows the novella Nicholas
Sayre and the Creature in the Case, which is featured in Across the Wall. Lirael
lost one of her hands in the binding of Orannis, but now she has a new hand, one
of gilded steel and Charter Magic. On a dangerous journey, Lirael returns to her
childhood home, the Clayr’s Glacier, where she was once a Second Assistant
Librarian. There, a young woman from the distant North brings her a message from
her long-dead mother, Arielle. It is a warning about the Witch with No Face. But
who is the Witch, and what is she planning? Lirael must use her new powers to save
the Old Kingdom from this great danger—and it must be forestalled not only in the
living world but also in the cold, remorseless river of Death.
Lirael Classic Edition Garth Nix 2021-08-03 Return to the world of Sabriel for its
25th anniversary with this special edition of the second book of the Old Kingdom
series, Lirael, from master of fantasy and globally bestselling author Garth Nix
with original cover artwork by Leo and Diane Dillon. A spellbinding tale of
discovery, destiny, and danger in the sequel to Sabriel. Lirael has never felt
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ever before...
Angel Mage Garth Nix 2019-10-01 A new fantasy masterpiece from Garth Nix,
bestselling author of the Old Kingdom series. More than a century has passed since
Liliath crept into the empty sarcophagus of Saint Marguerite, fleeing the Fall of
Ystara. But she emerges from her magical sleep still beautiful, looking no more
than nineteen, and once again renews her single-minded quest to be united with her
lover, Palleniel, the archangel of Ystara. It's a seemingly impossible quest, but
Liliath is one of the greatest practitioners of angelic magic to have ever lived,
summoning angels and forcing them to do her bidding. Four young people hold her
interest: Simeon, a studious doctor-in-training; Henri, a dedicated fortune
hunter; Agnez, a glory-seeking musketeer; and Dorotea, icon-maker and scholar of
angelic magic. The four feel a strange kinship from the moment they meet but do
not suspect their importance. And none of them know just how Liliath plans to use
them, as mere pawns in her plan, no matter the cost to everyone else . . . Fans of
Cassandra Clare, Holly Black, and Leigh Bardugo will fall in love with Angel Mage,
a feminist fantasy that takes place in an alternate European world ruled by
fearsome magic and deadly passions. * PW Best Books 2019 * Bank Street College of
Education Best Children's Book of the Year (2020) *
Ace of Shades Amanda Foody 2018-04-10 “Ace of Shades has it all …an utter
delight.”—Claire Legrand, New York Times bestselling author of Furyborn From the
New York Times bestselling coauthor of All of Us Villains. Welcome to the City of
Sin, where casino families reign, gangs infest the streets…and secrets hide in
every shadow. New Reynes, the so-called City of Sin, is no place for a properly
raised young lady. But when her mother goes missing, Enne Salta must leave her
finishing school—and her reputation—behind to follow her mother’s trail in the
city where no one survives uncorrupted. Frightened and alone, Enne’s only clue
leads her to Levi Glaiyser—a street lord and a con man in desperate need of the
compensation Enne offers. Their search sends this unlikely duo through glamorous
casinos, illicit cabarets, and into the clutches of a ruthless Mafia donna. But as
Levi’s enemies close in on them, a deadly secret from Enne’s past comes to light
and she must surrender herself to the City of Sin — to a vicious game of
execution… Where the players never win. Praise for Ace of Shades: “A rich,
satisfying, complicated story. One of the best fantasy series I’ve read in
years.”—Christine Lynn Herman, author of The Devouring Gray "Thieves, rogues, and
shady characters have always fascinated me, and so I enjoyed my dive into the
morally ambiguous world of New Reynes." -New York Times bestselling author Cinda
Williams Chima The Shadow Game Series: Ace of Shades King of Fools Queen of Volts
The Abhorsen Trilogy Garth Nix 1995 Three of the author's epics--"Sabriel,"
"Lirael," and "Abhorsen"--are available in a box set.
Terciel & Elinor Garth Nix 2021-11-02 Bestselling novelist Garth Nix returns to
the Old Kingdom for the never-before-told love story of Sabriel’s parents, Terciel
and Elinor, and the charter magic that brought them together—and threatened to
tear them apart. A long-awaited prequel to a classic fantasy series. In the Old
Kingdom, a land of ancient and often terrible magics, eighteen year-old orphan
Terciel learns the art of necromancy from his great-aunt Tizanael. But not to
raise the Dead, rather to lay them to rest. He is the Abhorsen-in-Waiting, and
Tizanael is the Abhorsen, the latest in a long line of people whose task it is to
make sure the Dead do not return to Life. Across the Wall in Ancelstierre, a
steam-age country where magic usually does not work, nineteen year-old Elinor
lives a secluded life. Her only friends an old governess and an even older groom
who was once a famous circus performer. Her mother is a tyrant, who is feared by
all despite her sickness and impending death . . . but perhaps there is even more
to fear from that. Elinor does not know she is deeply connected to the Old
Kingdom, nor that magic can sometimes come across the Wall, until a plot by an
ancient enemy of the Abhorsens brings Terciel and Tizanael to Ancelstierre. In a
single day of fire and death and loss, Elinor finds herself set on a path which
will take her into the Old Kingdom, into Terciel’s life, and will embroil her in
the struggle of the Abhorsens against the Dead who will not stay dead. *USA Today
Bestseller* “One of the greatest living fantasy writers. I will never get enough
of the Old Kingdom.” —Sarah J. Maas, #1 New York Times bestselling author
Terciel & Elinor - The Old Kingdom 1 Garth Nix 2021-11-02 One of the greatest
living fantasy writers . . . I will never get enough of the Old Kingdom' ? Sarah
J. Maas DISCOVER THE INTERNATIONAL SMASH HIT FANTASY SERIES FROM AWARD WINNING
AUTHOR GARTH NIX In a land where the dead will not stay dead, eighteen-year-old
orphan Terciel is learning to wield a mighty and terrible power: necromancy. For
he is the Abhorsen-in-Waiting, the latest in a ancient line of necromancers tasked
with protecting the Old Kingdom and preventing the Dead from crossing over to the
realm of the living. Across the Wall in Ancelstierre, where magic does not usually
work, Elinor, nineteen, lives a secluded life. But when destiny intervenes, she
finds herself on a path to love, danger, and an adventure into the dominion of the
dead... She does not know that she is deeply connected to the Old Kingdom until
destiny places her on a path of magic, romance and a fight against the Dead who
will not stay dead. The Old Kingdom awaits in Terciel & Elinor, the eagerly
awaited prequel to Garth Nix's iconic fantasy classic Sabriel. 'One of the
greatest living fantasy writers . . . I will never get enough of the Old Kingdom'
- Sarah J. Maas 'There is no joy like returning to the Old Kingdom . . . Nix sets
the standard for fantasy' - Leigh Bardugo 'Passionate, compelling, and teeming
with the fantastic, the story of Elinor and Terciel - a prequel to Nix's beloved
Old Kingdom classics - will charm new readers and thrill longtime fans.' Cassandra Clare 'A fantasy that reads like realism. Here is a world with the same
solidity and four-dimensional authority as our own, created with invention,
clarity and intelligence' - Phillip Pullman
The Old Kingdom Three-Book Box Set Garth Nix 2021-09-07 Just in time for the 25th
anniversary of Sabriel, this three-book box set features the original art from the
classic must-read fantasy trilogy, a perfect gift for fans of Garth Nix and the
teen fantasy genre. Return to the Old Kingdom and experience one of the first
feminist teen fantasies. With paperback editions of Sabriel, Lirael, and Abhorsen-all with the cover artwork by Leo and Diane Dillon--it's a perfect gift for
fantasy fans. In a land where magic rules, the clash between the living and the
dead will be forever changed by dark secrets, deep love, and dangerous magic.
Praise for Sabriel "Sabriel is a winner, a fantasy that reads like realism. Here
is a world with the same solidity and four dimensional authority as our own,
created with invention, clarity, and intelligence. I congratulate Garth Nix. And I
look forward to reading his next piece of work." --Philip Pullman, author of His
Dark Materials trilogy "Rich, complex, involving, hard to put down, excellent high
fantasy." --Publishers Weekly (starred review) "Nix has created an ingenious, icy
world. The action charges along at a gallop. A page-turner for sure." --ALA
Booklist (starred review) "An involving fantasy that takes off running and doesn't
let up the pace until the final page. The pacing is exquisite, the suspense rising
and falling and rising again until the truly edge-of-your-seat finale. A winner
for fantasy and adventure lovers." --BCCB Praise for Lirael "What makes Lirael a
delight is the magic that Nix brings to his story and to his characters." -Publishers Weekly (starred review) "Riveting. Readers who like their fantasy
intense in action, magisterial in scope, and apocalyptic in consequences will
revel in every work." --Kirkus Reviews (starred review) Praise for Abhorsen "Nix
brings his trilogy to a literally earth-shattering conclusion. Action explodes
from the very first pages. Breathtaking, bittersweet, and utterly unforgettable."
--Kirkus Reviews (starred review) "This title has a cinematic sweep; the tense,
climactic confrontation pulls from the very beginning into a tightly constructed,
abhorsen-trilogy-box-se

satisfying conclusion." --BCCB
Sabriel 25th Anniversary Edition Garth Nix 2021-08-03 Celebrate the 25th
anniversary of the globally bestselling Old Kingdom series with a special edition
of Sabriel, featuring exclusive content from master of fantasy Garth Nix and
original cover artwork by Leo and Diane Dillon. Enter the Old Kingdom, a world of
dark secrets and dangerous magic. As a child, Sabriel was sent across the Wall to
Ancelstierre to safety. Now eighteen years old, she receives a cryptic and
desperate message from her father, the Abhorsen--the magical protector whose task
it is to bind and send back to Death those who won't stay Dead. Fiercely
determined to help her father, who is perilously trapped in Death, and save him
from the sinister Free Magic entity that has somehow ensnared him, Sabriel must
prepare to enter Death herself--and find her destiny. To preserve life, the
Abhorsen must enter death. Exclusive content including an original short story set
in Sabriel's school days and other extras complete this special edition. "There is
no joy like returning to the Old Kingdom. Nix sets the standard for fantasy." -Leigh Bardugo "One of the greatest living fantasy writers. I will never get enough
of the Old Kingdom." --Sarah J. Maas "Sabriel is a winner, a fantasy that reads
like realism, created with invention, clarity and intelligence." --Philip Pullman
Lord Sunday Garth Nix 2010 As Arthur Penhaligon seeks to find the seventh key,
complete his quest to save the kingdom to which he is heir, and learn his true
identity, he discovers that he has a greater purpose than he could have imagined.
The Abhorsen Trilogy Box Set Garth Nix 2005-09-27 To preserve life,the Abhorsen
must enter Death
Have Sword, Will Travel Garth Nix 2017-10-31 It is strange enough that Odo and
Eleanor have stumbled upon a sword in a dried-up river outside their village. It
is even stranger that Odo is able to remove it from where it's buried. And it's
REMARKABLY strange when the sword starts to talk. Odo and Eleanor have unearthed
Biter, a famous fighter from earlier times. By finding Biter, Odo instantly
becomes a knight -- a role he is exquisitely unsuited for. Eleanor, however, would
make a PERFECT knight -- but she's not the one with the sword. Finding Biter is
only the start -- boy, girl, and sword must soon go on a quest to save their
kingdom from threats in both human and dragon form, in this new fantasy triumph
from Garth Nix and Sean Williams.
The Ragwitch Garth Nix 2010-03-02 From Garth Nix, the author of the New York Times
bestselling Old Kingdom series, comes a classic fantasy set in a world dominated
by the Ragwitch, a being of sinister, destructive intent. Quiet, easygoing Paul
never expected to be cast in the role of savior. But his strong-willed sister,
Julia, has come under the thrall of the Ragwitch, and Paul himself is drawn not
only into the creature's world but into a battle for Julia's very existence—as
well as his own.
Legends of Australian Fantasy Jack Dann 2010-06-01 From two of the best editors
working today ... These are the legends of Australian fantasy - eleven of
Australia's best-loved and most widely read writers ... Gathered together by
equally legendary editors Jack Dann and Jonathan Strahan to produce an entirely
original compilation ... Celebrate the legends of Australian fantasy.
Extraordinary voices ... extraordinary worlds. Come to Erith, to a faerie tale
with a sting, or to Obernewtyn, long before the Seeker was born. Revisit a dark
pocket of history for the Magician's Guild or get caught up in the confusion of an
endlessly repeating day in the Citadel. Cross the wall, where Charter magic is all
that lies between you and death. A trip with a graverobber can be gruesome, and
it's hard to share the fear of a woman who must kill her husband if her child is
to rule ... A mysterious tale plays out in Sevenwaters. Catch up with Ros and Adi
as they prepare for the greatest change of all. Other twists in these fabulous
tales bring us to demonic destiny and an alternate WWII. these eleven short novels
will take you on amazing new journeys with favourite characters from the worlds
you know and love ... 'this is a book to savour, treasure, re-read' SYDNEY MORNING
HERALD on tHE LOCUS AWARDS, edited by Jonathan Strahan and Charles N. Brown 'at
once quintessentially Australian and enticingly other. If you read short fiction
you'll want this collection. If you don't, this is a reason to start'
BOOKSELLER+PUBLISHER on DREAMING AGAIN, edited by Jack Dann
Lirael Garth Nix 2008-04-22 Lirael has never felt like a true daughter of the
Clayr. Now, two years past the time when she should have received the Sight that
is the Clayr's birthright, she feels alone, abandoned, unsure of who she is.
Nevertheless, the fate of the Old Kingdom lies in her hands. With only her
faithful companion, the Disreputable Dog, Lirael must undertake a desperate
mission against the growing shadow of an ancient evil. In this sequel to Sabriel,
winner of the Aurealis Award for Excellence in Australian Science Fiction, New
York Times bestselling author Garth Nix weaves a spellbinding tale of discovery,
destiny, and danger.
The Burning Shadow Michelle Paver 2014-01-16 For fans of Nancy Farmer and Lloyd
Alexander comes international bestselling author Michelle Paver’s second novel in
the Bronze Age adventure series. While searching for his kidnapped sister,
Outsider Hylas takes a dangerous detour when he’s captured as a slave and sent to
the copper mines of Thalakrea. Hylas faces brutal overseers and lethal cave-ins
while evading his enemies, the Crows. With the aid of an orphaned lion cub and his
friend Pirra, Hylas must escape the mines and shatter the power of the Crows for
good. But the prophecy is still at work and Hylas cannot escape its grasp,
especially when the anger of the oldest god is awakened.
Sabriel Garth Nix 2009-10-06 Game of Thrones fans will love the New York Times
bestselling Abhorsen series. Sabriel, the first installment in the trilogy,
launched critically acclaimed author Garth Nix onto the fantasy scene as a rising
star. Dark Secrets, Deep Love, and Dangerous Magic Sent to a boarding school in
Ancelstierre as a young child, Sabriel has had little experience with the random
power of Free Magic or the Dead who refuse to stay dead in the Old Kingdom. But
during her final semester, her father, the Abhorsen, goes missing, and Sabriel
knows she must enter the Old Kingdom to find him. She soon finds companions in
Mogget, a cat whose aloof manner barely conceals its malevolent spirit, and
Touchstone, a young Charter Mage long imprisoned by magic, now free in body but
still trapped by painful memories. As the three travel deep into the Old Kingdom,
threats mount on all sides. And every step brings them closer to a battle that
will pit them against the true forces of life and death—and bring Sabriel face-toface with her own destiny. “Sabriel is a winner, a fantasy that reads like
realism. Here is a world with the same solidity and four-dimensional authority as
our own, created with invention, clarity and intelligence.” —Philip Pullman,
author of His Dark Materials trilogy
Wicked Saints Emily A. Duncan 2019-04-02 “Prepare for a snow-frosted, blooddrenched fairy tale where the monsters steal your heart and love ends up being the
nightmare.” - Roshani Chokshi, New York Times bestselling author of The StarTouched Queen A girl who can speak to gods must save her people without destroying
herself. A prince in danger must decide who to trust. A boy with a monstrous
secret waits in the wings. Together, they must assassinate the king and stop the
war. In a centuries-long war where beauty and brutality meet, their three paths
entwine in a shadowy world of spilled blood and mysterious saints, where a
forbidden romance threatens to tip the scales between dark and light. Wicked
Saints is the thrilling start to Emily A. Duncan’s devastatingly Gothic Something
Dark and Holy trilogy. “This book destroyed me and I adored it.”- Stephanie
Garber, New York Times bestselling author of Caraval This edition uses deckle
edges; the uneven paper edge is intentional.
The Assassin and the Desert Sarah J. Maas 2012-03-30 The Silent Assassins of the
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Phoenix Riders—legendary heroes who soared through the sky on wings of fire—until
a war between two sisters ripped it all apart. I promised her the throne would not
come between us. Sixteen years later, Veronyka is a war orphan who dreams of
becoming a Phoenix Rider from the stories of old. After a shocking betrayal from
her controlling sister, Veronyka strikes out alone to find the Riders—even if that
means disguising herself as a boy to join their ranks. But it is a fact of life
that one must kill or be killed. Rule or be ruled. Just as Veronyka finally feels
like she belongs, her sister turns up and reveals a tangled web of lies between
them that will change everything. And meanwhile, the new empire has learned of the
Riders’ return and intends to destroy them once and for all. Sometimes the title
of queen is given. Sometimes it must be taken. Crown of Feathers is an epic
fantasy about love’s incredible power to save—or to destroy. Interspersed
throughout is the story of Avalkyra Ashfire, the last Rider queen, who would
rather see her empire burn than fall into her sister’s hands.
The Lion of Senet Jennifer Fallon 2007-12-18 This first book of the Second Sons
Trilogy establishes Jennifer Fallon as one of the most unique voices in fantasy
fiction, as she creates full characters, and takes intelligent plotting to a whole
new level in order to establish unparalleled complexity and tension. On the world
Ranadon there is no night as both suns shine brightly. The intervention of
Belagren, High Priestess of the Shadowdancers, and the sacrifice of a child of
royal blood, has banished the Age of Shadows from the skies. Belagren's position
is unquestioned . . . until circumstances begin to tip political rivalries into a
deadlier game altogether. A volcanic eruption rocks the seas separating the
Kingdom of Dhevyn and the mainland Kingdom of Senet, and a mysterious sailor is
shipwrecked on the island of Elcast. Badly wounded, his arrival stirs up old
hatreds and unravels old secrets. His presence is enough to even bring Antonov,
the powerful Lion of Senet, to the island and fear to the Keep of the Duke of
Elcast. A strong friendship develops between Dirk, second son of the Duke, and
Kirshov Latanya, second son of the Lion of Senet. But will they, and their
friendship, survive the chain of events set in motion by the ambitions of the
ruthless High Priestess of the Shadowdancers and the domineering Lion of Senet?
Garth Nix: Keys to the Kingdom Collection Garth Nix 2010-06-01 This collection
includes books 1 - 6 of the highly acclaimed Keys to the Kingdom series! Mister
Monday: Keys to the Kingdom Book 1, Grim Tuesday: Keys to the Kingdom Book 2,
Drowned Wednesday: Keys to the Kingdom Book 3, Sir Thursday: Keys to the Kingdom
Book 4, Lady Friday: Keys to the Kingdom Book 5, Superior Saturday: Keys to the
Kingdom Book 6.

Red Desert aren't much for conversation, and Celeana Sardothien wouldn't have it
any other way. She's not there to chatter, she's there to hone her craft as the
world's most feared killer for hire. Quiet suits her just fine - until she begins
to suspect there's a traitor in the fortress, and she must determine which of the
mute and mysterious assassins is her deadly adversary.
A Confusion of Princes Garth Nix 2012-05-15 Garth Nix, bestselling author of the
Keys to the Kingdom series and Shade’s Children, combines space opera with a
coming-of-age story in his YA novel A Confusion of Princes. Superhuman. Immortal.
Prince in a Galactic Empire. There has to be a catch…. Khemri learns the minute he
becomes a Prince that princes need to be hard to kill—for they are always in
danger. Their greatest threat? Other Princes. Every Prince wants to become Emperor
and the surest way to do so is to kill, dishonor, or sideline any potential
competitor. There are rules, but as Khemri discovers, rules can be bent and even
broken. There are also mysteries. Khemri is drawn into the hidden workings of the
Empire and is dispatched on a secret mission. In the ruins of space battle, he
meets a young woman, called Raine, who challenges his view of the Empire, of
Princes, and of himself. But Khemri is a Prince, and even if he wanted to leave
the Empire behind, there are forces there that have very definite plans for his
future.
Across the Wall Garth Nix 2009-10-06 From renowned fantasy author of the Old
Kingdom series, Garth Nix, comes an entertaining collection of stories, including
one Old Kingdom novella. Across the Wall brings together an electic mix of Garth
Nix’s writing spanning several years, beginning with the novella set in the Old
Kingdom, “Nicholas Sayre and the Creature in the Case,” winner of two Aurealis
Awards. The collection also includes two tales inspired by Arthurian legend, a war
story, a western, a traditional tale with a twist and a hilarious choose-your-ownadventure spoof. The volume is introduced by the author himself and, even better,
so is each story—giving context, anecdotes and a glimpse into the exceptional mind
of Garth Nix.
Crown of Feathers Nicki Pau Preto 2019-12-31 “Absolutely unforgettable.” —Kendare
Blake, #1 New York Times bestselling author of the Three Dark Crowns series “A
beautifully told story about justice, sisterhood, and warrior women.” —Shea
Ernshaw, New York Times bestselling author of The Wicked Deep “Epic in the truest
sense.” —Quill and Quire An Ember in the Ashes meets Three Dark Crowns in this
lush debut fantasy novel about a girl who disguises herself as a boy to join a
secret group of warriors that ride phoenixes into battle. I had a sister, once… In
a world ruled by fierce warrior queens, a grand empire was built upon the backs of
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